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Children’s New Year party is held at the Melbourne
parish of the Russian Orthodox Church

DECR Communication Service, 30.12.2024.  

On December 29, the traditional New Year party took place at the stavropegic parish of the Holy Trinity,
Moscow Patriarchate, in Melbourne, Australia. 

 A festive programme arranged for children included a meeting with Father Christmas, the Snow
Maiden, and characters from stories and fairy tales, as well as a circle dance around the Christmas tree,
contests and competitions. 
At the end of the feast children received gifts from Father Christmas and the Snow Maiden

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/92695/
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